CAPTE Board Meeting Announcement
February 21, 2018
The CAPTE Board will meet on February 21, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. at the Birmingham Career Center.  The Birmingham Career Center is located at 3216 4th Avenue South Birmingham, Alabama 35222.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Anyone needing accommodations to the meeting should contact Frederick Hamilton at 205-325-5785.
